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Can you believe that Easter is nearly upon us, where has this term gone? Due to the flood we
haven’t had as many fundraising events this term but we have still managed to raise £898.50. A
fabulous night was had at the Infants for the annual Quiz & Chips — the winning team was a junior
parent’s table!! Also a group of families and teachers had an enjoyable Saturday in the sunshine
tidying up the school grounds, painting benches, planting seeds and vegetables at Get Growing Day.
We are considering a Get Building and Get Growing Day next term so would be great to see lots of
families involved with that one. Watch out for next term, it’s packed full of exciting events for both
children and adults. Lastly, hope you all have an enjoyable and relaxing Easter break.

SPECIAL THANKS TO ......

Clare Taylor for sorting all the forms, money, lists and help on the night for the disco. A VERY big
thanks to Sharon Davies for organising the Quiz Night for both the Juniors and the Infants. Huge
thanks to Hilary, Steve and Max Duckworth for creating all the questions and making it a really
enjoyable evening. Anna Gillard for regularly updating the Facebook page (especially keeping us all
updated during the flood). Remember to join the page Crawley Ridge Junior School PTA.

PROFITS MADE AT EVENTS THIS TERM
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NEWw IDEAS ... ...

Would people be interested in a Zumba Evening at
School? We have a fully qualified instructor, who
has cousins at the school, and would like to offer
her services and help raise funds for the
school. Please contact Xenia if you are interested.

REQUEST FOR HELP ... ...

We are looking for someone to run the Nearly New
Uniform. Everything has been sorted and a form has
been created. We just need someone to co-ordinate it
and be willing to have their email address on the
newsletter and website.

ASSISTANCE PLEASE

As you can see we have lots of events coming up. If you
would like to help out at one or are happy to run an
event or have any new ideas, please send a message to
Xenia Oakley on xeniaoakley@gmail.com or catch her
at the school gates.

NEXT PTA MEETING:
Monday 18 April 8pm,
Graitney 2

EVENTS & DATES FOR NEXT TERM

..... 'S
O
S

AscoTt FAMILY
DAY - SUNDAY 3%°
APRIL

PHIL THE BAG —
WEDNESDAY 13™
APRIL

MoVIE NIGHT —
HoOTEL
TRANSYLVANIA 2 -
FRrIDAY 15" APRIL

FAmILY FUN RUN —
SunpAy 22"° MAY

MUuUFTI DAY FOR
ScHooL FAYRE —
FRrIDAY 24™ JUNE

SUMMER FAYRE —
SATURDAY 25™
JUNE

YEARS 3,4 & 5
Disco & YEAR 6
LEAVERS PARTY —
THURSDAY 21°7
JuLy




